
One of our CTA directors, Ken Strauss, will be on Week in Review with John
Hill this coming Friday at noon on 89.7 Truly Local Radio. You can also listen to
it over the internet at 89.7 FM. 
 
He will be discussing CIVIC, a proposed $10M Economic Development project
that affects all citizens and taxpayers. 
 
If you can’t hear it in real time, it will be available on the CTA web site 24 hours
after the show. 
 
Don’t miss the discussion about this important issue.
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